
Bruce County provides services to each of our 
local communities. These services are provided 
with a high degree of efficiency and quality, in 
comparison to like Counties. In fact, we have the 
second lowest cost of delivery.

The following highlights our investments in your 
community in 2022.

•	 Northern Bruce Peninsula provided 
$7,150,224.00 in tax revenue to Bruce County 

•	 Provided 60 childcare spots for an 
investment of $342,605.44 

•	 Responded to 574 calls for paramedic 
services for a total investment of 
$1,133,156.44 

•	 Maintained 32 KMs of road for an 
investment of $768,621.61 

•	 Welcomed 1,575 active library users for 
an investment of $325,842.86 

•	 Provided life stabilization supports to 22 
Ontario Works clients for an investment of 
$507,685.01 

•	 Provided 14 units of social housing for 
investment of $278,250.36 

•	 Responded to 53 planning inquiries for an 
investment of $275,729.58 

•	 We also provide Long-Term Care, Economic 
Development, and Museum services across 
the County, as well as funding for public 
health, creating value for all our communities. 

•	 We are greater than the sum of our parts. 
For example, by partnering as a County, we 
can provide roads that give access to all local 
communities. We have also built a strong 
Bruce County brand that attracts business and 
people to the region. 

•	 In 2022, we invested 
in Northern Bruce Peninsula.

 
You can find a full copy of the 2022 Investment in 
Local Services report at: 
www.brucecounty.on.ca/localinvestment 
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